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Confirmation Informational 
Meetings this Week! 

All High School students and their parents are invited to 
attend one of our Confirmation informational  
meetings.  We have this week at our partner parishes.  
This is a chance to learn more about the Sacrament of 
Confirmation and ask any questions you may have. 

More information about these ministries can be found at 

www.nscy.org. 

@NSeattleCatholicYouth  @NSCatholicYouth         NSeattleCatholicYouth 

“Don’t be afraid to be Saints!” - JPII 

FAMILY INFORMATIONAL  
MEETINGS: 

 
Learn more about Confirmation by 
attending one of the following dates: 
 
St. Benedict  Oct. 14, 11:30 am 
OLL Parish Oct. 15, 7:00 pm 
St. Mark Parish Oct. 16, 7:00 pm 
St. Catherine Oct. 17, 7:00 pm 
St. John Parish Nov. 13, 7:00 pm 

Special thanks to Refining Worship  for 
leading us in a beautiful evening of 
praise and worship! 

 

Please join us this weekend for: 

“Jesus said to them, ‘Come and see’.” 
     - John 1:39 

Jesus Christ extends to each one of us 
the same invitation he gave to the 
Apostles: come and see.  Come and see 
the love Jesus has for you.  Come and 
see the friendships waiting for you.  
Come and see the adventure prepared 
for you.   
For our first regular Sunday Gathering 
of the year, we are inviting our students 
in grades 6-8 to come and see. 
    5:00 pm at St. Catherine Parish 

Our High School Discipleship small 
groups continue this week!  Our topic 
questions will be Is God Really Real?   
We’ll discuss why we as Catholics  
believe there is a God in the first 
place. 

Any high school student is welcomed 
to join one of our Discipleship Groups.  
We have two options: 

 
Sundays, 7 pm at St. Catherine 

Thursdays, 7 pm at Christ the King  

 

Students who are seeking the  
sacrament of Confirmation this year 
are strongly encouraged to join a  
Discipleship group.


